
Happy New Year!!  This edition of the Parent Perspectives newsletter contains submissions from our 
Malaysian affiliate.  Affiliate Director, Lalitha Nair, shares her thoughts on diversity in our global organization.  
Also included are some interesting facts about some of the national holidays and cultural events in Malaysia.  
Please enjoy!
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Students enjoying the memento exchange at the International Conference!






































Scenes from Chinese New Year in Malaysia!





